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Brothers and Sisters,

We are sending out this letter to remind other locals and their members about our upcoming
literature drop on Saturday, January 3l,2Al5 at9 am. We are desperately seeking volunteers to
help us go door-to-door and pass out door hangers. We have an important millage coming up in
conjunction with the City of Eastpointe in February. If the miliage does not pass sweeping
changes will come to both departments. We need all the help we can get. So please, if you can
volunteer any bit of time will help. If you are able to help, please contact President Chris Kenny
at 810-875-1715. We wil1be meeting at the Hazel Park Fire Department (22830 Russell, Hazel
Park, MI) on Saturday January 31 at9 am. Doughnuts, coffee and chili will be served for all that
volunteer.

Thank you for your assistance.
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